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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Paul Garding <paulgarding@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 8:38 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 338 Burgess St.Garding Ltr.4-14-16

Thanks. There is only one vehicle that needs current tabs. The other is gone as I stated and the third is a trailer 

that has lifetime tabs but needs to either be on an approved surface or gone. Other then that, the info is correct.--

Paul  

 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: "Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)" <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  

Date: 04/14/2016 9:02 AM (GMT-06:00)  

To: paulgarding@hotmail.com  

Cc: "Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)" <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Ross, John Peter (CI-StPaul)" 

<john.peter.ross@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  

Subject: 338 Burgess St.Garding Ltr.4-14-16  

Hello Mr. Garding, 

  

See attached letter in the above matter. 

  

  

  

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

  
 

  

  

  


